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MEMORANDUM 

To: Utah Public Service Commission 

From: Utah Division of Public Utilities 

  Chris Parker, Director 

  Artie Powell, Energy Section Manager 

  Brenda Salter, Technical Consultant 

Date: May 19, 2014 

  RMP Advice No. 14-03, Proposed changes to Schedule 140 – Non-Residential 
Energy Efficiency 

 Docket No. 14-035-T03 

 
R E C O M M E N D A T I O N  
The Division of Public Utilities (“Division”) requests that the Public Service Commission 

(“Commission”) extend the May 22, 2014 Action Request deadline for the review of Rocky 

Mountain Power’s proposed changes to Schedule 140 – Non-Residential Energy Efficiency 

Program.  

On May 15, 2014 the Company filed supplemental materials for the above reverenced filing. On 

May 16, 2014 the Company issued a request for a new proposed effective date of July 1, 2014 in 

order to align the program changes with the adoption of the new State of Utah Energy Code. In 

light of the new effective date and in order to review the additional supplemental materials, the 

Division requests a postponement of the Action Request response date to June 5, 2014.  

 
CC Kathryn Hymas, Rocky Mountain Power 
 Dave Taylor, Rocky Mountain Power 
 Michele Beck, Office of Consumer Services 
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